
From: Kim Turner CtMgr
To: Cox, Christopher
Cc: Munoz, John; publicworksdirector; Michael Cassata
Subject: RE: Proposed WM - UC Contract
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 9:54:06 AM
Importance: High

Chris,
 
I have had a chance to review the contract and believe most everything is as we discussed
except the number of roll-offs at the public works yard as noted on page 9 and 10.
 
The WM contract stated 125 and Randy suggested 180.  Also, WM has 30 roll-offs each for the
Spring/Fall clean ups; Randy suggested 60 each.
 
Last conversation we had was that WM was going to look to see what the incremental cost
would be to provide what Randy had requested.  Were you able to determine that
incremental cost of having the additional rolls-offs at PW yard and each Spring/Fall clean up?
 
If so, please provide us with that cost as it would reflect in the base amount for residential.
 
Thanks.
 
Kim M. Turner
Universal City
210-659-0333 ext 705
 

From: Cox, Christopher <ccox6@wm.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 4:01 PM
To: Kim Turner CtMgr <citymanager@uctx.gov>
Cc: Munoz, John <jmunoz9@wm.com>
Subject: Proposed WM - UC Contract
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
 
Good afternoon Kim,
 
I hope you are staying as dry as possible with all this rain. If you plan on holding up indoors over the
weekend, I thought I’d share our proposed contract revision for you to read at your leisure. John and
I will be ready to quickly discuss any items you may come across and make adjustments as soon as
possible.
 
You may notice some date fields are left blank and this is due to our corporate approval procedure
for ordering carts with new agreements. Once we finalize the remainder of the agreement – we will



share it internally and then we will be able provide the anticipated delivery date of the carts based
on our suppliers turnaround.
 
I hope you have a blessed weekend – look forward to hearing from you soon.
 
 
 
Christopher M. Cox
Manager, Public Sector Solutions
ccox6@wm.com
 
Waste Management
1777 NE Loop 410, Ste 1001
San Antonio, TX  78217
210 772 6074
 
 

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.


